From: A Nicol I
Sent: 21 April 2025 12:18

To: Planning

Subject: 2025/1301/P

Dear Camden Planners,

Young children find sandpits an inspiration for their early years learning about our planet and its
environment. At a time when children are increasingly left with little or no understanding beyond virtual
worlds accessed on digital devices, it would seem wrong to turn the Cantelowes Park sand pit into a padder
tennis court. It would also seriously damage the aesthetic appeal of the park.

I therefore objective to this planning application. Please find another space for the tennis courts. At the same
time, for health and safety reasons you need to extend the fencing around the playground to the sandpit area
as well.

Yours faithfully,
Dr Alan Nicol

Lawford Road
NW35



